
What footwear will you 
be wearing this winter?

Safety is everyone’s responsibility – prevent falls

Sponsored by Statewide AFSCME Labor Management Safety Committee, Interagency Safety Committee and the Minnesota Department of Administration Risk Management Division

Tread safely this winter!

Wear proper footwear for the conditions

Use designated cleared walkways

Carry your dress shoes with you

Report icy areas

Eliminating Workplace Injuries


